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Springtime... “Valley” Style!!!



Gatehouse 203-0135
Please proceed slowly and be prepared to stop when entering or exiting the community 
for the  safety of the staff and to allow them to read your vehicle sticker.  

We have had several near accidents involving Gatehouse personnel,  and 
gates broken recently due to  excessive speed, failure to stop,  “piggy-
backing” behind other cars, etc. 

YOUR COOPERATION IS EXPECTED!

Resale Homes On www.SHADOWVALLEYINFO.com

All Shadow Valley Resale Homes included in the Multiple Listing Service (MLS) 
are now included on www.shadowvalleyinfo.com under the heading of Resale 
Homes without any action required by the Homeowner or Realtor. 

All Homeowners listing their homes for sale should encourage Realtors to use 
the Welcome Center and other SVCC facilities just as they do for new homes.

A summary of Resale Home Sales since January 1, 2007 is updated regularly 
and made available to Appraisers and Realtors via the Realtor section of 
www.shadowvalleyinfo.com . This information can be obtained by Homeowners 
from the Welcome Center in hard copy form or via email.

Personal Carts & Vehicles 
Take responsibility for operating personal carts and vehicles safely.

SV Covenants, Conditions & Restrictions (CCRs)
The Covenants, Conditions and Restrictions (CCRs) governing the community 
specifically prohibit among other things Temporary Structures such as Storage 
Sheds, Recreational Vehicles/Boats/Trailers/etc. and Portable Basketball 
Goals. Copies of the CCRs are available in the Welcome Center. 

Vehicle Stickers

Vehicle stickers will ONLY be issued during normal business hours.  Monday 
through Friday from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm.  Lawn Clippings & Debris

Lawn clippings and other yard waste 
are the responsibility of the property 
owner to remove without blowing, 
sweeping or otherwise disposing of 
on streets, common areas or any 
other areas within the development.  

Lawn bags are available at Inland 
Service Corp. at 3507 N. Arkansas 
Street in Rogers.

Development Update

Lots Sold:  545

Lots Under Contract:  16

Lots For Sale:  94

Total Developed Lots:  655

Lots To Be Developed:  +/- 270

New Homes Sold:  522

New Homes For Sale:  9

www.shadowvalleyinfo.com
Charles Reaves 479-619-9203

Think About Someone Besides Yourself And

OBSERVE THE 
TRAFFIC RULES:

“18 MPH” / “STOP” / “GOLF CART X-ING”
(No excuses:  You live here, you know what the signs look like).

This is a community filled with families (especially kids) wanting
to enjoy  the outdoors.  Be considerate of others!

Hold your friends and neighbors and their guests accountable!

Welcome Center
479-203-0000 x 0

svcc@shadowvalleyinfo.com

Dogs

All dogs must be on a leash whenever  
they are off your property.

Please be mindful of your dog’s 
tendency to bark and be respectful 
toward neighbors.  It’s your 
responsibility to manage your 
dog(s).

Pick up after your dogs anywhere 
other than your own property.

Trash / Recycling

Please be mindful of your neighbors 
and watch your trash and recycle 
bins.  Keep the level of trash or 
recycled items below the rim to help 
keep the trash inside the containers.

Our trash day is Friday unless oth-
erwise specified.  Bulk trash day is 
the fourth Friday of each month.

Any questions, please call Inland 
Service Corp. at 878-1384.
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Community Sign Policy 
The Covenants, Conditions & Restrictions (CCRs) for the Community limit 
signage to “one professionally made sign per Lot of not more than six (6) 
square feet advertising a Dwelling for sale or lease”. Authorized signs shall be 
placed in the front yard.  All other signs require approval.    



SVCC Numbers

Welcome Center 203-0000 x 0

The Overlook 203-0000 x 1

Golf Shop 203-0000 x 2

Tennis Shop 203-0000 x 3

Fitness Center 203-0000 x 4

Children’s Act. Ctr. 203-0000 x 5

GM’s Office 203-0000 x 6

Golf Course Superintendent’s 
Office 203-7046

Membership Information

Fees and dues 
excluding taxes:

Membership
 Type

Initiation 
Fees

Monthly 
Dues

Social $1,000 $85
Tennis $2,250 $145
Golf $5,000 $275

Transfer Fee:  $100
Upgrades:  Contact the Welcome 
Center for more details.

Staff Directory

General Manager
Rich Reaves 903-4141

Overlook Manager
Lacy Garner 236-5877* or 

203-0000 x 1 or 6

Executive Chef
Brad Meyers 203-0000 1 or 9

Co-Directors of Golf
Gavin Smith 203-0000 x 2

Richard James 203-0000 x 2

Co-Directors of Tennis
Dominick Hinds 203-0000 x 3

Luke White 203-0000 x 3

Director of Fitness
Bruce Williams 203-0000 x 4

Office Manager
Teresa Booher 203-0000 x 6

Payment Policy

There are two options for purchases 
at SVCC:

      1)	 Utilize the credit card that 	
	 you registered with SVCC to 	
	 be kept “on file.”
      2)	 Present a credit card at the 	
	 time of transaction.      
If you do not have a card on file or 
would like to add a card, please stop 
by the Welcome Center.

Comments & Suggestions

If you have any comments or 
suggestions, please contact the 
GM’s Office at 203-0000 x 6 or 
gm@shadowvalleyinfo.com

Welcome Center
479-203-0000 x 0

svcc@shadowvalleyinfo.com

Clubhouse 
Hours Of Operation

The Clubhouse will be open at 8:00 am 
to 10:00 pm 7 days a week.  These 
times are subject to change when 
special events, leagues, weather, 
etc. warrant.

See the department sections for 
specific hours or call 203-0000 x 0.

Check www.shadowvalleyinfo.com 
for closing information.

CAC Reminders

•	 You MUST REMAIN on SVCC 
property (not in the development 
or elsewhere) to leave your child 
in the CAC.

•	 Absolutely NO outside snacks/
food will be allowed inside the 
CAC.  Many children have allergies 
to certain foods (most commonly 
peanuts).  In an effort to minimize 
the problem, our snacks are 
limited to Cheerios and Goldfish 
and we do not allow any food 
items to be brought into the CAC.

•	 Sign In/Out:  Please remember 
to sign in your child’s FIRST & 
LAST NAME as well as your SVCC 
location (fitness, tennis, golf, 
restaurant, etc.).

•	 If you DO NOT sign your child/
children in, there will be an 
additional $5 charge added to 
your bill (daily and monthly 
included).

•	 Non-Member fees are $7.00 
per child for the first two hours 
and $3.00 per child for each 
additional hour.

Please remember to pick up the 
children prior to closing time.  It’s 
not the responsibility of the Overlook 
staff to go get the children or the CAC    
staff to go get the parent / guardian.

•	 Feeding Policies:  CAC personnel 
will only bottle/sippy cup feed 
infants and toddlers.  No solid 
baby foods.

Children’s Activity Center 
(CAC)

The Children’s Activity Center (CAC) 
is a great asset to SVCC which allows 
so many kids to enjoy the great 
atmosphere and numerous activities 
while the parents take advantage of 
what they want to do throughout the 
rest of the club.

In order to make the CAC experience 
the best possible for all involved, 
your help and cooperation is 
expected.

•	 Please allow enough time to 
sign all kids in and inform us of 
anything we should be aware of 
relative to your child.

•	 Please DO NOT bring in any sick 
children (if they have a fever 
or otherwise ill, you will be 
contacted to pick them up).

•	 Make sure children in diapers 
are “changed” prior to entering 
the CAC and provide additional 
diapers in their bag.

•	 Leave “personal” toys or other 
such items at home.

Please keep in mind the CAC is a service 
provided for our members.  Those who 
choose not to follow the rules WON’T 
be allowed to use the service.
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Chef Brad Meyers
479-203-0000 x 1

overlook@shadowvalleyinfo.com
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California Cabernets
Saturday, March 19th 

7:00 pm

California Cabernets.  The 2009 was 
one of the best in years!

Make your reservations now at the 
Welcome Center.  

Policies, Rules & Regulations

•	 We love it when you make reservations. It allows us to be prepared for 
you and offer the best service possible; however if you are more than 
20 minutes late for a reservation you will forfeit that reservation so that 
we may accommodate our other guests.   

•	 Reservation cancellations for any of our special buffets, wine tasting or 
course dinners do require a 48 hour notice otherwise you’ll be charged 
because of the amount of work and prep that goes into these meals.

•	 Be mindful of your child’s behavior.  The Overlook is a casual environment, 
but it’s also a fine dining experience for many.

•	 Children need to be at the table supervised by an adult at all times and are 
not permitted to be roaming around the Clubhouse (inside or out).

•	 Please allow us to seat you inside and outside so that we may provide 
you with the best possible service.

St. Patricks’s Day
March 17th

DJ Derrick is coming back to SVCC.  

Come enjoy great music, drink 
specials and specialty dishes.  

If the weather cooperates, we’ll be 
partying on the patio!

Fish By The Ounce
Friday, March 11th  

This month we are offering an array 
of fish by the ounce.  Choices from 
Tuna, Chilean Sea Bass, and Salmon.  

Please RSVP with the Overlook or 
the Welcome Center so that we may 
accommodate you and your guests. 

Chef’s Corner

I have decided to step down from 
the Executive Chef position and am 
very excited to pursue my interest in 
the hotel/resort field.  

I want to thank every club member 
and  the staff members that have 
embraced me as family. It’s been a 
true honor to serve this community 
since 2005 when I came in with Chef 
Jeremy from Key West.  My focus 
was to create and give our members 
the best quality food in Northwest 
Arkansas.  I hope we lived up to 
your expectations.  As I took over 
the Executive Chef role I tried to 
create a more down to earth cuisine 
and truly give great quality to all 
who dined in the Overlook.    I think 
we really succeeded in the growth 
of our brunches and special events.  

Lacey is a wonderful addition to the 
team and is ready to raise the bar 
to even greater heights.  It’s been a 
pleasure to work with her.

Thank you from the bottom of 
my heart for the great memories  
watching families grow and the 
happiness I could see in your faces.  

It’s been a true honor to serve you!

March Madness Specials
March 13th

March Madness is just around the 
corner.  Mark your calendar now to 
come by the Overlook Restaurant 
all day March 13th to fill out your 
brackets while you enjoy some of 
the best specials in town!

NEW - Cajun Buffet
Tuesday, March 8th  

It’s Mardi Gras in the “Hood”.  We’re 
going to party New Orleans style 
with drink specials and amazing 
food from Chef Brad. 

Please RSVP at the Overlook or the 
Welcome Center. 

Mark Your Calendar
April 23rd  2:00-3:00 pm

Easter Egg Hunt is included in the 
price of the brunch; however if you 
don’t attend the Easter Brunch then 
it’s a $5.00 Fee.

Easter Brunch
April 24th

Come see the Easter 
Bunny and eat some 
scrumptious food. 

10:00 am & 12:30 pm 
Seatings



Chef Brad Meyers
479-203-0000 x 1

overlook@shadowvalleyinfo.com
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Chef’s Tables / Events / 
Meetings / Parties

The opportunities are endless...Baby 
Showers, Bunco Night, Graduation 
Parties, Rehearsal Dinners, Business 
Meetings and Meals.  You name it,  
we’ll work with you to plan it.  

Our Clubhouse has spaces to 
accommodate groups from 10-180.   
We look forward to working with you to 
customize your menu and event décor 
to meet your expectations at a fraction 
of the price of other event venues.  

Dates To Remember

March
8th   - Cajun Buffet 
11th - Fish By The Ounce 
13th - Basketball Bracket Day
16th - Mexican Buffet 
17th - St. Patrick’s Day
18th - Steak By The Ounce 
19th - Food & Wine Tasting:  California Cabs
24th - Iron Chef Sushi Night
25th - Crab Legs By The Pound

April
5th   - Fried Chicken Buffet 
8th   - Steak By The Ounce 
13th - Mexican Buffet 
22nd - Fish By The Ounce
23rd - Easter Egg Hunt
24th - Easter Brunch

Note:  All dates and times subject to change.

Email Distribution List

Contact the Welcome Center to add 
your email to the distribution list 
and stay informed.  

Your email will not be shared.

Reminders / Etiquette

Be mindful of your child’s 
behavior.  The Overlook is a casual 
environment, but it’s also a fine 
dining experience for many.

Children need to be at the table 
supervised by an adult at all times 
and are not permitted to be roaming 
around the Clubhouse (inside or out).

Children in the CAC must be picked 
up by their responsible party prior to 
the closing time of the CAC.

Hours Of Operation

Monday - Friday

11:00am - 10:00pm

Saturday & Sunday

8:00am - 10:00pm
Note:  The Kitchen closes at 9:00pm

Birthday Dinner Night

Members, come in on your birthday 
and get a complimentary appetizer 
or dessert with your meal.

No Rain Checks!   Dine In Only!

Steak By The Ounce
Friday, March 18th

If you want some of the best steaks 
in NWA made just the way you like 
them, then make sure to reserve a 
spot at the Overlook Restaurant for 
your size cut of Ribeyes, N.Y. Strips, 
and Tenderloins.  We know you will 
love it!

Please RSVP with the Overlook or 
the Welcome Center so that we may 
accommodate you and your guests.

Sushi Night
Thursday, Mach 24th  

The Culinary crew will be preparing 
the Overlook’s House Made Sushi 
Rolls featuring the Overlook 
California Roll, Spicy Tuna with 
Avocado Roll, Firecracker Shrimp 
Roll and Shrimp Sashimi.  Prices are 
based on roll and market price for 
that fish. 

We’ll be offering Sake as well to 
compliment the Far East cuisine.  

Please RSVP at the Overlook or the 
Welcome Center. 

Mexican Buffet
Wednesday, March 16th  

Chef Jaime is back to his Mexican 
specialty that will leave you craving 
for more.  He will be creating some 
the best Shredded Beef Tamales, 
Beef Enchiladas, Chicken Enchiladas, 
Beef Fajitas, Chicken Fajitas Spanish 
Rice and Refried Beans.  Don’t forget 
the chips, salsa, queso and Tortilla 
Soup to finish things off! 

Adults $14.99
Children 6-12 $7.99
Children 3-5 $3.99

Crab Legs By The Pound
Friday, March 25th  

We will be offering crab legs by the 
pound with lobster bisque soup, 
roasted buttery red new potatoes 
and vegetable medley.  

Please RSVP with the Overlook or 
the Welcome Center so that we may 
accommodate you and your guests. 

$28.99 Per Pound
$15.99 Per ½ Pound



Bruce Williams
Director of Fitness

Since SVCC’s opening, I’ve been a 
member of the management team 
as the Director of Fitness providing  
the following services:
● Personal Training
● Various Group Classes
● Kids Fitness Activities 
● Nutrition & Meal Planning
● Sport Specific Training Plans 
● Rehabilitation & Physical Therapy

I’ve made my career in the fitness 
industry.  I have a Masters of 
Exercise Science from the University 
of Arkansas, but just as important 
is my 20+ years experience 
working with clients ranging from 
professional athletes to weight room 
beginners.  

Why use a professional trainer?  
Accountability, safety, intensity, new 
training routines and nutritional 
advice, etc.  

Please feel free to stop in or contact 
me to talk about your next step in 
achieving better health and wellness.   
Ask me about setting up your free 
one-time fitness orientation.

Contact Information

203-0000 x 4
bmwfit@mac.com

March
Group / Aerobics Class Schedule

There is a $20.00 fee for members ($30.00 for NON-MEMBERS).  The fee 
covers unlimited classes for a “Household” throughout the month. 
Inclement Weather Policy - When local schools close due to weather-ALL 
classes are cancelled!

Day of 
Week

Start
Time

Class
Type

Class
Location

Monday 9:00 am

9:00 am

Yoga
Boot Camp (Weight Room)

Fitness Center
Belfry Room

Tuesday 6:00 am

8:30 am

5:30 pm

6:00 pm

Cycling
CARDIO SCULPT *NEW*

PILATES (30 Min.) *NEW*
YOGA *NEW*

Belfry Room
Belfry Room
Belfry Room

Wednesday 9:00 am PILATES (30 Min.) *NEW* Belfry Room

Thursday 6:00 am

8:30 am

5:30 pm

6:00 pm

Cycling
CARDIO SCULPT *NEW*

PILATES (30 Min.) *NEW*
YOGA *NEW*

Belfry Room
Belfry Room
Belfry Room

Friday 8:30 am

 9:00 am  
ALL ABS! (30 Min.) *NEW*

Yoga
Fitness Center
Belfry Room

Saturday 8:00 am Cycling Belfry Room

MON - FRI Fitness Center
 Hours

SAT - SUN

5:00 AM - 10:00 PM 7:00 AM - 10:00 PM

Ultimate Boot Camp!
Want the ultimate workout challenge?  Here’s your chance to 
get involved in the “Ultimate Boot Camp!”  Each group will 
be limited to 10 participants, a minimum of 6 per group.  
First come, first serve.  Non-members may participate at an 
additional cost of $25.

Each group will work out every day - rain or shine.  The workouts will be a mix of cardio, 
weight training, stretching and fitness challenges.  The objective will be to help you lose 
body fat and gain strength while offering you lots of variety and plenty of intensity!

These classes will have some running and lots of different leg work, so if you have bad knees 
this probably isn’t for you.  You must be able to jog one-half mile before you start.

Not So Early Risers Group

• Starts: Tue FEB 1st

• Ends: Thu FEB 24th

Meets: Tue - Thu 
9 am – 9:45 am

$60 / Person

Early Risers Group

• Starts: TUE MAR 1st

• Ends: THU MAR 31st 
 Meets: Mon - Fri 

5:15 am – 6 am

$99 / Person

Bruce Williams
Director of Fitness
479-203-0000 x 4
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Bruce’s New Equipment



Bruce Williams
Director of Fitness
479-203-0000 x 4
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BIGGEST LOSER 2011
Overall Results - Through Week 4!

OVERALL TEAM RESULTS

Teams

1st - Meredith Palmer & Biffy Fletcher: 8.13%
2nd - David Hesterberg, Joel Palmer & Rick Boedeker: 7.10%

3rd - Missy, Bart and Paul Allard: 6.69%
4th - Missy & Jeff Clifton & Steve Hacala: 5.23%

5th - Tony Neal & Ty Gilmore: 4.44%
6th - David Welborn & Chad Linam: 4.27%

Individual OVERALL

Females

1st - Biffy Fletcher: 9.44%
2nd - Connie Hucker: 7.58%
3rd - Missy Allard: 7.09%
4th - Pam Healy: 6.86%

5th - Meredith Palmer: 6.51%

Men

1st - David Hesterberg: 7.78%
2nd - Joel Palmer: 7.63%
3rd - Chris Velotta: 6.94%
5th - Bart Allard: 6.76%
6th - Tony Neal: 6.61%

CONGRATULATIONS!

S V C C  2 0 1 1

What is TRX® Suspension® Training?

Born in the U.S. Navy SEALS and developed by Fitness 
Anywhere®, Suspension Training® is a revolutionary 
method of leveraged bodyweight exercise. Easily set up the 
portable TRX® Suspension Trainer™ and you’re in control. 
Safely perform hundreds of exercises that build power, 
strength, flexibility, balance, mobility, and prevent injuries, 
all at the intensity you choose.

NEW!

March Classes

Mondays @ 7 pm

 Wednesdays @ 7 pm 
Saturdays @ 10 am

Only 4 Spots Available!  

This will be a small group circuit training routine.

Cost: $90 / month

Call or email Bruce ASAP-spots are filling quickly!

I encourage you to check out the TRX training videos on 
the web at www.fitnessanywhere.com.



Dominick Hinds & Luke White
Co-Directors of Tennis

479-203-0000 x 3
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News From The Tennis Shop

March sees the arrival of several new demo tennis racquets 
into the shop. Please come out and try one to see if you can 
add some spark to your game.

Without a doubt, the most heavily anticipated new Wilson 
racquets are the new BLX Blade line, which will replace the 
previous K-Blade series and also will add a new BLX Blade 
Lite to the mix. While the Blade Team will be in the hands of 
the Williams sisters, the flashy new Blade 98 Pink is currently 
in the hands of Melanie Oudin and our very own Luke White 
who unsurprisingly loves the vibrant pink color!

Lesson Prices

Private lessons are $45/hour.

Group lessons are based on the following rates:
    2 Member Group - $22.50  Non-Member - $26.00
    3 Member Group - $15.00  Non-Member - $18.50
    4 Member Group - $11.25  Non-Member - $14.75
 5-8 Member Group -  $9.00   Non-Member - $12.50

Note:  These prices are subject to change at any time.

www.shadowvalleytennis.com

If you haven’t already registered, go to www.shadowvalleytennis.com and click on the register button.  Once you’re 
registered, you can make online court reservations, receive daily emails about upcoming events, programs and become 
a member of the string center.  

SVCC Tennis Pictures2011 Adult USTA League Timeline

Players may register online anytime after receiving the 
team number.

March 11-14th 
Adult 2.5/4.5 Mid-Season Tournament
Entry ONLY via www.arkleaguetennis.com 

April 1-4th 
Adult 2.0 and 3.5 Mid-Season Tournament

April 8-11th 
Adult 3.0 and 4.0 Mid-Season Tournament
Entry ONLY via www.arkleaguetennis.com 

May 2nd

ADULT SEASON ENDS for NTRP levels 2.5, 3.5, & 4.5
All adult matches must be completed for these levels

May 4th

All scorecards for NTRP levels 2.5, 3.5, & 4.5 must be entered 
on TennisLink

May 16th 
ADULT SEASON ENDS for NTRP levels 2.0, 3.0, 4.0, & 5.0
All adult matches must be completed for these levels

May 18th 
All scorecards for NTRP levels 2.0, 3.0, 4.0 & 5.0 must be 
entered on TennisLink

May 20-23st 
USTA Arkansas League State Championships
Adult NTRP Levels 2.5, 3.5, 4.5
Entry Deadline May 9th @ 4 PM*
Entry ONLY via www.arkleaguetennis.com 
Draw May 11th @ 10 AM at ATA office
Schedule posted to TennisLink May 13th by 5 PM

June 10-13th 
USTA Arkansas League State Championships
Adult NTRP Levels 2.0, 3.0, 4.0, 5.0
Entry Deadline May 30th @ 4 PM*
Entry ONLY via www.arkleaguetennis.com 
Draw June 1st @ 10 AM at ATA office
Schedule posted to TennisLink June 3rd by 5 PM

SECTIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS
Mobile, AL

Jul 30 - Aug 2nd Adult Men & Women 2.5, 3.0, 3.5
Aug 4 - Aug 7th Adult Men & Women 4.0, 4.5, 5.0, 5.5, Open

Tennis Info On Our Website

Go to http://www.ShadowValleyinfo.com/tenniscenter.asp
for information on our Tennis Professionals, Policies, 
Procedures, Rules, Rates and more.

Upcoming Events

March 3-6th  USTA Southern Sectionals Combo.  Mobile, AL

Good luck to the 5.5 (Sell Capt.) and 7.5 (Conwill Capt.) 
teams going to Mobile.

Good luck gentlemen!



Dominick Hinds & Luke White
Co-Directors of Tennis

479-203-0000 x 3
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WLFC/SVCC Winter Classic

February brought the Winter Classic Tennis Championships back 
to SVCC and the Walton Life fitness Center.  The biggest entry 
ever for the 2 weekend tournament witnessed players from all over 
Arkansas and surrounding states.  The snow and ice didn’t stop the 
competition and the results are shown below. Once again the SVCC 
ladies dominated the results columns.  The men are not too far 
behind showing glimpses of something special to come.

Singles Results

Ladies 2.0 Singles Winner 	 Aimee Duca
Ladies 2.5 Singles Finalist	 Vera Huber
Mens 3.0 Singles Cons. Winner	 Dani Adnan
Mens 3.0 Singles Cons. Finalist	 Alex Aguila
Advanced Junior Winner		  Justin Pollard
Advanced Junior Cons. Winner	 Houston Hucker
Intermediate Junior Finalist	 Houston Hucker
Novice Junior Winner		  Thomas Mars

Doubles Results

Ladies 2.0 Doubles Winners	 Marianne Pohl/Maria Pearson
Ladies 2.0 Doubles Finalists	 Tam Bauer/Marcy Martinovic
Ladies 2.5 Doubles Winners	 Michele Adnan/Corinna Spencer
Ladies 3.0 Doubles Winners	 Beth Clark/Carolyn Gilmore
Ladies 3.0 Doubles Finalists	 Alysia Treece/Melanie Wells
Ladies 4.0 Doubles Finalists	 Connie Hucker/Renee Clardy

Mixed Doubles Results

5.0 Mixed Doubles Winners	 Aimee Duca/Eric Duca
9.0 Mixed Doubles Winners	 Zach Schiff/Lacey Hayes
9.0 Mixed Doubles Winners	 Rob Suski/Christy Lamers
9.0 Mixed Doubles Finalists	 Karen Long/Doug Stursma
10.0 Mixed Doubles Finalists	 Sloane Ladehoff/Jake Shoemake



Tee To Green From The Course Whisperer

For a little stretch there, I thought I was still living in Minnesota.  The second week of February, when we received 22” of 
snow and then had record breaking cold temperatures (-17 degrees)! 
 

Our GC Maintenance Crew was progressing nicely with the leveling of drainage and water line ditches in the fairways and 
removing sand from the bunkers on holes 1 thru 3 when this inclement weather settled over our area.  We are now going to 
stop the removal of the old sand and concentrate on finishing the seven bunkers we previously started.  The scope of work 
that we have left to do is to fill in the bottoms of these bunkers with soil, dig in new drain lines, cover those drain lines with 
gravel, install the bunker mat and then add new white sand.  Hopefully, we can catch a number of dry days in the near future 
so that we can complete a couple of these tasks. 

During the inclement weather in February the golf course maintenance crew was busy sanding and applying ice melt to the 
streets after the snow plow came through the development. The clubhouse parking lot was another area that kept the crew 
busy as we tried to have the parking lot cleared of snow and ice as fast as possible so that the members could get into the 
clubhouse safely. 

I was really glad to see the snow melt off so quickly. It seems unheard of to have had nearly a 90 degree swing in tempera-
tures in such a short period of time. With 70 degree temperatures and 15-20 mph winds the golf course dried out quickly. It 
was fantastic to see the crew out mowing greens, changing cups and we even fertilized the greens. 

The following are a list of projects that we are currently working on:
•	 Finish making our pre and post emergent herbicide applications to the warm season turfgrass
•	 Continue with the bunker project
•	 Finish cutting down the last 7 dead trees around the golf course
•	 We have greens aerification scheduled for March 21st & 22nd.
•	 Fill in the right side fairway bunker on #17

Once again I would like to thank all the parents for explaining to your children that the golf course is not the place to sled. 

As always, I encourage you to contact me if you have any questions or comments about what is happening on the course.

John Streachek
Golf Course Superintendent

479-203-0476
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Community Cart Reminders

MAINTENANCE-It’s very important that your leased cart is maintained well.  Therefore, 
if you are leasing a cart we REQUIRE that you bring your cart in for monthly service.  
We will check the battery water level, check the tire air pressure and clean the cart.  
Your cart should be ready for pick up within 24 hours.  

DON’T BREAK YOUR LEASE AND LOSE YOUR CART!!!

You are in violation of your lease if you are:
•	 Strapping kids in the bagwell. 	
•	 Allowing anyone not in your household to drive the cart.	
•	 Stopping at a house during a round to get food or beverages.
•	 Letting kids without a driver’s license (not a permit) drive the cart.
•	 Driving anywhere on the course without first checking in at the Golf 
    Shop PRIOR to playing (and yes that includes at night).

If you have any questions about Community Carts, please contact the Golf Shop.

March Hours

Shop:  SUN-SAT 8:00am-6:00pm 
Course:  MON-THU 9:00am - Sunset 
	  FRI-SUN 8:00am - Sunset
Practice Facilities:  SUN-SAT 8:30am - 
1 Hour prior to sunset.  
•	Upper Range - Mats Only!
•	Lower Range - Bermuda Tees  

Please call ahead to get course and 
range conditions.

Guest Play:  Policies / 
Procedures / Packages

Regular guest fee is $65 per guest.  

Our goal is to serve our members and 
their guests in a professional, friendly 
manner.

Guest Policies & Procedures

•	Members are responsible for their 
guests.

•	All Guests MUST check in at the Golf 
Shop PRIOR to any play (including 
warm-up) and must be accompanied 
by the member.

•	Tennis and Social members plus Benton 
and Washington county residents may 
only play 4 times per calendar year and 
must be accompanied by a Golf member.

•	Inform your guest of the dress code.
•	Always call ahead for a tee time.
•	Inform the staff BEFORE your guest 

arrives if there are any special 
instructions on how you’d like to 
handle any payments.

•	Members who have guest(s) that 
“sneak on” will be charged for a full 
round of golf and are subject to 
suspension of privileges.

Guest Fee Gift Packs

  6 Pack   $342* ($57 per guest) 
  9 Pack   $468* ($52 per guest)
12 Pack   $342* ($45 per guest)

* = Non-Refundable

2011 Golf Calendar

The 2011 Golf Calendar is ready and 
can be picked up in the Golf Shop or 
available online at the SV website.  

SVMGA Info & Events

The MGA has another great year planned for 2011.  The season will get 
underway on April 2nd with the Kickoff Scramble.  Anyone interested in 
participating in the MGA this year is invited to play this scramble for zero entry 
fee!  Come and play, meet the MGA members and we will provide information 
concerning the scheduled events and most importantly, the Monday Night League.

Monday Night League is scheduled to begin play on April 11th.  There will be 
a “Captain’s meeting” on Wednesday, April 6th, 7:00 pm for team registration 
and season information. 
 

The MGA officers have voted to increase the dues to $100.00 per member. 
This fee includes your entry into Monday Night League and it must be collected 
before any team can be officially registered for Monday Night League.

Schedule of MGA Events:
APR 2		  4 Man Kickoff Scramble
APR 2 (pm)		 Jack Frost Finals 2011
APR 6		  Monday Night League Captains Meeting
MAY 7		  4 Man 7’s
JUN 3 		  2 Man 6-6-6 net scores	 (Friday afternoon tee times)
JUL 9		  27 Replay
AUG  4-6		  MGA Invitational
SEP 10-11		 MGA Ryder Cup

Contact the Golf Shop for details on SVMGA events, times, fees, etc.

(Daymon Taylor, Jim Casserly, Hayes Shimp, Rick McClintock, Steve Wheelhouse & Roger McNitt)

Snow Policy Reminder

Please reference the website for the 
SVCC Snow Policy or ask the Golf 
Shop Staff.  Thanks to all of you for 
your support enforcing this policy.

Golf Info On Our Website

Go to http://www.shadowvalleyinfo.
com/golf.asp for information on 
our Golf  Professionals, Policies, 
Procedures, Rules, Rates and more.
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SVWGA
The Shadow Valley Women’s Golf 
Association is gearing up for the 
2011 season, if you are interested 
in getting involved with this group, 
the first meeting of the season is 
scheduled for Wednesday March 
16th at 7 pm at the Clubhouse.  

2011 Equipment

 Titleist Pro-V1 / Pro-V1x

Titleist has re-engineered the 
Pro-V1 and the Pro-V1x for 2011.  
The difference between the two 
types has increased compared to 
what we have seen in the past.  Now 
the Pro-V1 (gold box) has increased 
the spin rate for those looking to get 
some help holding approach shots, 
whereas the Pro-V1x has a lower 
spin rate and should help you gain 
a few yards off the tee.  Both types 
have been created with a more 
durable cover to last longer during 
your round.

If you prefer to play the prior 
generation Pro-V1, have no fear as 
we still have several dozens to sell.  
We have even marked them down 
to allow for more room for the 2011 
version!  Don’t delay because once 
they are gone we will only carry the 
2011 product.

Stop by the Golf Shop to see all the 
new equipment!

The Masters Pool

The 2011 Masters will be held this 
year April 7th -10th.
  

Entry Fee:  $10.00 entry per sheet 
(you may submit multiple sheets)

How to Play:  Each sheet has the 
complete tournament field, you 
select 10 golfers out of the field and 
we will add up your “team” earnings 
for the event.  Winner takes all.

The Golf Shop has entry forms for 
the upcoming event.

Sign up today for a chance to win a 
new Ping Golf Bag.  

Hole-In-One Club

Not a member of the SVCC Hole-In-
One Club?  Sign up today to earn 
Golf Shop and Overlook Restaurant 
credit when you do make your ace 
(surely you are due)!

Hole-In-One Club members are 
billed $5 dollars each month.  At the 
end of the month the pot is split up 
equally among anyone who made a 
Hole-In-One that month.  If no one 
has recorded an ace, the pot will be 
carried over into the next month.

Ask any of our Golf Professionals for 
more details.

Jack Frost Tournament

There have only been a few rounds 
completed and submitted so far.  
Remember this event only costs 
$20.00 to play and you can submit 
as many scores as you would 
like before March 31ST. This is a 
Stableford scoring system event 
(points) and the top 8 point leaders 
will compete in the finals scheduled 
for April 2nd.

New Golf Cars Coming!
New cars are on order and we’ll be 
trying a new 4 passenger version.

Breaking News

Mike Young made a Double Eagle 
on #3 on February 27th!

Club
3 Hybrid (Adams Tight Lies)

Witness
John Czuba

Congratulations Mike!!!

Member Guest Changes

For those who played in the 2010 Member-Guest, you’ll be receiving a tournament sign up form in the 
mail before March 25th.  If you do not receive the form, please notify the Golf Shop and we’ll get you 
one.  The form must be completed before being turned in to lock your spot in the event.  We’re making 
these changes to assist in tournament set up, planning and for travel arrangements for your guests. 

Ladies Night Out - NEW!
Beginning in May, we’ll start a 
Ladies Night Out for any female golf 
member looking to play a relaxed, 
fun 9-hole scramble.  We have 
selected two Wednesdays out of 
every month.  You’re encouraged 
to sign up as a group, but singles 
are welcome as well.  We want to 
offer an opportunity for you to get 
out and enjoy the course and meet  
other golfers.  These events are 
open to any golf members (SVWGA 
not required) to participate.


